
 
 

 
Address:  St Anthony and St Mark’s Parish Office, 
   St Mark’s Catholic Church, 
   Fernhill Road, Rutherglen, 
   G73 4DA    
Telephone: 0141 634 3053   
Mobile: 07553 824 944 
Email:  stanthonystmark@rcdom.org.uk 
Website: https://www.stanthonystmark.org.uk 
Parish Priest: Father Stephen Reilly 
 

SVDP Telephone:  07977185826 
‎Email: mw09004rutherglen@ssvpscotland.com 
Hall Enquiries: Telephone: 07941214608 
Email: hallbooking@stanthonystmark.org.uk 

Parish of the Diocese of Motherwell Scottish Charity No. SC011041 
All Masses in this Parish are livestreamed on YouTube 

S T  A N T H O N Y  &  S T  M A R K ’ S  

Twitter: @StAandStM  
Facebook: stanthonyandmarkrutherglen 
Instagram: staandstm 
YouTube: @CatholicG73 

SUNDAY READINGS 

Reading 1 1 Kgs 17:10-16 The widow made a little scone from her meal and brought it to Elijah. 
Psalm  Ps 145:7-10 r.2 My soul, give praise to the Lord.  
Reading 2 Heb 9:24-28  Christ offers himself only once to take the faults of many on himself. 
Acclamation Apoc 2:10  Even if you have to die, says the Lord, keep faithful, and I will give you the crown of life. 
Gospel Mark 12:38-44 This poor widow has put in more than all. 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
Those who died recently, especially: Elizabeth‎Dunn‎(reception‎&‎funeral‎Tuesday‎12th‎November‎9.30am,‎St‎Mark’s);‎Mary‎
McCluskey‎(reception‎&‎funeral‎Thursday‎21st‎Nov‎9.30am,‎St‎Anthony’s) 
Anniversaries:  May & Michael McLaughlin; Greta McCormick; John McColgan 
Sick & housebound : Catherine Scott; Erin Lavery; Beatrice Hannah; Pauline Mahon; Mary McColgan; Ella Connolly, Isa Daniels, Finn 
McGuinness, Hope McKenna, May O’Donnell, Margaret Rice;  Sandra Morgan; Neil Morton; Steven Murphy; Cathie Martin 

THIRTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  (B) 
10TH NOVEMBER 2024 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT for 30mins before each weekday / Sat morning Mass 

HOLY MASS            Tues‎9.30‎am‎at‎St‎Mark’s‎(funeral‎Elizabeth‎Dunn)‎‎‎   

   NO TUESDAY EVENING MASS THIS WEEK  Sat 5.00 pm Vigil at St Mark’s  

   Wed 9.30 am at St Mark’s     Sun     10.00 am at St Mark’s 

   Thu 9.30 am at St Anthony’s      Sun 11.30 am at St Anthony’s  

             Fri    9.30 am at St Mark’s (with Sacred Heart Novena)  Sun  2.00pm St Anthony’s (Syro-Malabar Qurbana) 

   Sat 9.30 am at St Anthony’s     Sun  5.00 pm at St Anthony’s 

HOLY ROSARY Tues  6.30 pm at St Anthony’s    Wed 9.10 am at St Mark’s  

   Thu  NO ROSARY at St Anthony’s   Sat 9.10am  at St Anthony’s   

CONFESSION  Sat 9-9.20am  St Anthony’s  Sat 4.30-4.50pm St Mark’s  Sun 4.30-4.50pm St Anthony’s 

ENROLMENT FOR THE SACRAMENTS FOR CHILDREN IN THE PARISH 

This year all families wishing their children to be prepared for the Sacraments of First Reconciliation, First Holy Communion or 
Confirmation must enrol them with the parish using a form. Parents can access the forms at the sacramental meetings for parents; from 
both churches; or by contacting the parish in any way convenient to them: in person, by email, or by phone. Forms are required to be 
completed and returned by the Enrolment Masses on Sunday 17th Nov 10am (St Mark’s) or Sunday 24th Nov 11.30am (St 

Anthony’s). Thanks. 

SACRAMENTAL DATES FOR 2024-25 
Enrolment Masses: St Mark’s Sunday 17th November 10 am; St Anthony’s Sunday 24th November 11.30 am 

Ignite Club for First Holy Communion children: alternate Sundays at St Mark’s or St Anthony’s Jan 12th– March 30th 
First Reconciliation: St Mark’s Thursday 20th March 6 pm; St Anthony’s Thursday 6th March 6 pm 

First Holy Communion:  St Anthony’s Saturday 10th May 11 am; St Mark’s Saturday 17th May 11 am 

Confirmation: St Mark’s Tuesday 4th February 7 pm; St Anthony’s Wednesday 12th February 7 pm 
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LEPRA COLLECTION THANKS 

Many thanks to all for contributing to the second collection for Lepra last weekend. We have sent £1,082.26 to the charity 

CENSUS UPDATE 

Last weekend across the country Catholic churches counted how many people attended Mass. Our figures were up by 155 to 625, 
which means that our English speaking Masses have remained stable over the past 6 months. The rise is due to the 155 attending the 
our Syro-Malabar Catholic Liturgy at 2pm at St Anthony’s. You can see clearly how that community are greatly increasing the health 
and viability of our parish by their presence. When added to many other parishioners across both churches, it means that around one 

third of our practising parishioners are first or second-generation Scots: thank God for the gift they are to us!   

SEMINAR ON NEW TRANSLATION OF THE LECTIONARY THIS TUESDAY 

Don’t forget the upcoming joint parish workshop on the new Lectionary led by Fr Paul Denney in St Columbkille's Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 12th November at 7pm.  It is open to ALL parishioners, but it is MANDATORY for all Readers to attend so that they can be 
well prepared for the changes to the readings in the Lectionary from the First Sunday in Advent. Because of this event, there will be 

no‎evening‎Mass‎at‎St‎Anthony’s‎this‎coming‎Tuesday. 

LIFETEEN GROUP FOR S2-4 PARISHIONERS STARTING TODAY 

Don’t forget to pray for the success of the brand new parish group for S2-4 parishioners which begins this evening. We’ll keep 

parishioners updated on progress.  

QR CODE FOR PARISH GIVING If parishioners or visitors would prefer to use their mobile phones to make a donation 

at Sunday Mass, then please feel free to use the QR code.  

SPACE—CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR CHILDREN  

SPACE provides Christmas gifts for children in the East End of Glasgow.  You can take a tag next weekend and bring 

back an age-appropriate gift by Sunday 30th Nov.  

DIOCESAN RE DEPARTMENT ANNUAL RECRUITMENT EVENT 

The Diocesan RE department is hosting their annual recruitment event for senior pupils or career changers who may be considering 
Catholic Primary Teaching as a career. Lots of practical advice regarding personal statement, interviews, mentor support and work 
experience placements. The event takes place on Monday 18th November at 7 pm in Motherwell Diocesan Centre, Coursington 

Road, Motherwell, ML1 1PP. For more information, see flyer or contact Claire O’Neill primaryre@rcdom.org.uk  

SALAMANCA PILGRIMAGE 20TH-27TH SEPT: INFO AND MEETING Next year’s parish pilgrimage will be to the Royal Scots Col-

lege in Salamanca, Spain. The pilgrimage is likely to cost in the region of £950pp including flights and half board. Please contact 

Marjie on 07771939696 or come along to an info meeting at 6.15pm on Tuesday 19th Nov. at St Anthony’s. 

SPOTLIGHT ON...THE PARISH FOODBANK 

After our well-received spotlight on the parish SSVP two weekends ago, this weekend we have a focus on the parish foodbank. We’ll 

hear more about their work, and also ways in which the parish can provide ongoing support through donations or volunteering. 

SAVE THE DATE: JUSTICE & PEACE SCOTLAND CARITAS HOLY HOUR 4TH DEC 

The Caritas group has been working really hard to prepare their information talk to the parish on Catholic Social Teaching and the 

issue of human trafficking, and you’ll be hearing from them on either the 17th or 24th Nov. They are also organising a Holy Hour of 

prayer and music on Wednesday 4th Dec at 7pm at St Mark’s church: please save the date! 

WELLSPRING PARISH COUNCL MEETING 

The Parish Council (which means every parishioner) meets twice per year in the spring and autumn, to discuss the direction of our par-
ish, the progress or otherwise of our pastoral priorities, and where we can best put our energies in the months to come. All are invited 

to come and contribute, on Wednesday 20th November from 7-8.30pm in St Anthony’s side chapel.  

FOODBANK NEWS  

This week we had 89 visitors at our Foodbanks. We were really lucky to have some pupils from Trinity High along this morning to help 

us set up. Their help was much appreciated! We must thank The City Charitable Trust, our Parishioners and  local residents for their 

kindness.  This week we are looking for baby wipes. Donations can be left in the usual places.  

If anyone can add a Christmas treat to their donation that would be great! Many thanks to everyone for your continued support. 

MASSES FOR DECEASED PARISHIONERS 

As always, we will hold annual parish Masses to pray for all of those whose funerals occurred in the parish over the past year, as 
well as praying for and commemorating all deceased parishioners and all our beloved dead. These will be held on: 
Monday‎18th‎November‎7pm‎St‎Mark’s;       Tuesday‎19th‎November‎7pm‎St‎Anthony’s 


